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Dear Parents/Carers,  

As the National Phonics Screening Check is the week beginning 6th June, 

we would like to support the children as much as we can.  

 

The check comprises a list of 40 words that children read one-to-one 

with a teacher. The list is a combination of both real and made up, 

non-words which rely purely on using phonics to decode. The non-words 

are words that have been made up and will be shown with a picture of 

an imaginary creature to identify them. The phonics screening check 

will take place on a one to one basis but the children will largely be 

unaware of it being an assessment and have already participated in 

some practice checks. 

 

Along with our daily phonics sessions in school, using this booklet at home 

will support your child recognising graphemes within words. We ask that 

you complete one column a week and identify the graphemes within the 

real and alien words– supporting your child to identify diagraphs (2 

letters making one sound), trigraphs (3 letters making one sound) and 

split diagraphs. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your ongoing support,  

Miss Lammonby 
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